



Date: Tuesday 23rd May 2017

Dear Key Stage 2 Parents,

KS2 Summer Show

When we originally set the dates for the summer shows we were not aware of some of the transition days that were planned for our Year 6 children moving to high school. Because of this, we have a number of clashes which would affect the chance of our year 6 children taking part in the performances.

We have taken the decision to move the Key Stage 2 (Years 3 to 6) Summer show to **MONDAY 3**RD **JULY 2017**. The shows will take place at 2pm and 6pm. This change will allow all our children to take part in the performance.

We apologies for any inconvenience that this may have caused and thank you for your continued support of our academy.

Yours sincerely

Mrs B Caisley

Principal